
Memorandum  
 
Date:  September 1, 2005 
 
To:  Columbia River Crossing Task Force Members 

From: Hal Dengerink, Washington Co-chair 
Henry Hewitt, Oregon Co-chair 

Subject: Vision and Values Statement Revisions 
 
 

 For Your Information 
 Action/Review Required 

 
 
Since July 25, we received several sets of comments on our working draft Vision and Values 
Statement.  Many of the comments reflected similar suggestions and project staff has attempted 
to address all the issues raised in the comments.  To members who provided comments, we 
appreciate your time on this.  The comments submitted electronically or in writing are posted on 
the project Web site:  http://www.columbiarivercrossing.org/taskForce.aspx. 
 
Attached you will find a Word document with changes shown in “tracked” text.  You will also 
find the Final Draft text with changes fully integrated.  Please review this final draft and be 
prepared to decide whether to accept it on September 12. 
 
We believe this statement will serve the Task Force well as the foundation for the evaluation of 
project alternatives.     
 

http://www.columbiarivercrossing.org/taskForce.aspx

